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I strongly support this bill, as do most Oregonians. Voters deserve and demand a 

trusted voting system, and this bill provides this by requiring valid ID, and ending the 

corruption-ripe vote by mail system. 

 

Oregon's VBM system has been corrupted by: 

(1) Illegal and ineligible people being registered to vote through the DMV (reported 

number of "over 1,200" but actual number is above 30,000), 

(2) Ballots too easy to fraudulently change: ballot harvesting and allowance for simply 

slitting the ballot envelops open, changing the vote, and resealing with just tape. 

Election monitoring officials have witnessed many examples showing bogus changes 

in only one position. Oregon's vote by mail system "rules" have allowed FRAUD to 

become prevalent. 

(3) Voter rolls have not been maintained in 29 of the 36 counties, which is a violation 

of Federal law and confirmed by the US Supreme Court in 2018 as being required. 

Oregon as a whole is in violation of this and is being sued. Ending VBM and 

replacing it with in-person, single day voting with valid ID required. 

 

Oregonians are waking up to the REALITY that the "convenience" of voting by mail is 

being corrupted, and are tired of hearing of count after count of voter system fraud! 

We The People deserve a trusted voting system, where we know that our votes 

count, and are not diluted by fraud, and polluted voter rolls. 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

Kim A. Foster 

Rocket Scientist and Entrepreneur 


